
From: GreenRebstock, Jan
To: Chad Beckstrom; Rachel Struglia; 
Subject: FW: Waterfront DEIR - DCP comments
Date: Tuesday, December 09, 2008 9:54:04 AM
Attachments: Pola DEIR DCP comments 12.8.08.pdf

From: Conni Pallini [mailto:Conni.Pallini-Tipton@lacity.org]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2008 5:36 PM 
To: GreenRebstock, Jan; Cham, Michael 
Subject: Waterfront DEIR - DCP comments

Hi Jan and Michael,
wanted to send along a copy of the comments DCP submitted on the 
Waterfront EIR. Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. 
Thought you all did a great job on a really complicated project.

Conni

Conni Pallini-Tipton, AICP
Department of City Planning
City of Los Angeles 
213.978.1196 | 213.978.1226 fax 
conni.pallini-tipton@lacity.org










